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OFFICIAL EMAIL

Re: Old Equipment

1
Olivia McCarter <omccarter@foleypolice.org> wved, Feb a, 2025 gl 1F’l\:/31
To: Logan Eberly <leberly@cityoffoley.org>, Lisa Meredith
<Imeredith@foleypolice.org>
Cc: Miranda Bell <mbell@cityoffoley.org>

This sounds correct to me. Thank you so much for your help!

On Wed, Feb 5, 2025 at 1:11 PM Logan Eberly <leberly@cityoffoley.org>
wrote:
| have an asset #3129 which consists of Camera Surveillance w/ VCR.
Sounds like that may be part of the items. Purchased in 1997. There is also
an intelligence system for surveillance (asset #3102) that | think is the Unitel
2225 equipment purchased back in 2000. Lisa should be able to draft a
resolution to surplus these items and then you could dispose of them.

Logan Eberly

City of Foley

Purchasing Agent / Grants & Special Agreements Administrator

407 East Laurel Avenue

PO Box 1750 ‘
Foley, AL 36536

(P) 251-970-1867 (F) 251-952-4014

leberly@cityoffoley.org
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